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RE Official information request CDHB 10411 
 
I refer to your email dated 08 September 2020 requesting the following information under the Official Information 
Act from Canterbury DHB. Specifically:  
 

 Please provide the cost of all EY work commissioned by the CDHB board in the past year, broken down 
by specific requests.  

 
We are responding to your request pursuant to section 18(d) of the Official Information Act i.e. “…the information 
requested is or soon will be publicly available.” 
 
We have just released an extensive response regarding Ernst and Young’s contracts with the Canterbury DHB in 
the past year and this response will be put up on our website shortly. (CDHB 10379). I am confident this response 
will answer your question above.  
https://www.cdhb.health.nz/about-us/document-library/?_sft_document_type=official-information-act-response  
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Canterbury DHB 
website after your receipt of this response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ralph La Salle 
Acting Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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